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CONTRACT UPDATE

Wednesday August 23, your union committee met internally today to discuss future contract talks, but at this time no meeting dates have been set with AK Steel. The union also met today with the building trades on doing contractor work at AK with positive talks and more meeting dates set. The religious community has organized a prayer vigil on Sunday August 27, 3:00 p.m. at the union hall. Don’t forget the defense checks will be distributed this Friday and Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Sunday 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and all future weeks. 
Thank you
Your Executive Committee
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